## Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11:09 AM

**To:** 'jadeedwards@hotmail.com'

**Cc:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** RE: Protect the people, not billion dollar businesses

## Good afternoon, Jade Edwards

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

----Original Message-----

From: jadeedwards@everyactioncustom.com < jadeedwards@everyactioncustom.com >

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:04 AM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect the people, not billion dollar businesses

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

Do not bend to utility companies who want to steal the solar energy I and other Floridians paid to produce. I spent my money on solar panels. I should get the benefits of that. Changing solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs is literally working against Florida's economy and people to line pockets of a few already extremely wealthy stakeholders of utility companies.

It is your duty to protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. The only reason to change it would be in favor of increasing the net rate to benefit Individual Floridian solar producers.

Sincerely, Jade Edwards Winter Garden, FL 34787 jadeedwards@hotmail.com